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My name is Brenda Alvarado and I live in Portland Oregon, I am writing to you today 

in support of farmworker overtime. Farmworkers should receive overtime pay after 40 

hours in a workweek at one and one-half times the employee’s regular rate of pay. 

Farmworkers are not second-class workers and deserve the same rights as the rest 

of workers. Farmworkers deserve to be treated humanely. Please support HR 4002 

 


